
Reference: FS518909687

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Hugh Bearryman

Address: 4A The Mews 53 High Street Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1ND

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I live in The Mews, 53 Hampton Hill High Street. 
I am concerned that the level of traffic would increase hugely if this residential development went ahead. Holly Road,
Windmill Road and Hampton Hill High Street are all narrow roads with existing high levels of traffic. Windmill Road is
already a busy cut-through to the A312. 
This increased traffic would also cause the air pollution to increase to the detriment of all. I am not so concerned about the
noise and dirt of the construction process and the space cannot remain empty - however do we have enough
infrastructure in place in the area to accommodate the extra residents which this scheme would generate?


